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Crazy Hair To Show We Care! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

Do you remember Lily from last week’s newsletter?  
Lily was planning to have her hair cut and donate her 
lovely locks to The Little Princess Trust. 
This special charity provides free 
real hair wigs to children and young  
people, up to 24 years old, who have  
lost their own hair through cancer  
treatment or other conditions. They  
also fund childhood cancer research  
which searches to find kinder and more  
effective treatments.  
Well, Saturday was the big day and I  
have got to say that after such a brave  
effort, Lily’s new hair style looks just  
gorgeous! And, with her long plaits being  
sent away to made into a wig,  
this kind gesture will very soon be making 
someone smile. To support Lily, we  
organised a ‘Crazy Hair Day’ on  
Wednesday and asked for donations  
which would be sent to Lily’s fundraising page.  
Lots of children joined in and we saw some very crazy  
styles walking around the corridors! Thank you to  
everyone who donated.  
If you didn’t get chance to donate, Lily’s fundraising  
page is still open: 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/lily-dickins-
1706891761804?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Flily-
dickins-1706891761804&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share  
 
 

 
 

Have a great Easter break everyone, 
Mrs E Williams 
 
 
 
 

 

Lots of Socks! 
Thank you to everyone 
who wore different socks 
last Thursday to help raise 
awareness of Down’s 
Syndrome. Thanks also if 
you donated in the buckets 
or bought a gingerbread 
sock. The socks were a real 
success - so much so, Mrs 
Jones had to order 2 more 
boxes to keep up with 
demand! 

 

The final amount raised for 
the Down Syndrome 

Cheshire was: £310.20 

 

Welcome to our 
new TA 

Miss Aspinall, who is a 
highly trained EYFS 
Teaching Assistant, will 
be joining Orange Class 
after the Easter break. 
Miss Kirkham will move 
back into Red Class but 
will still support across 
both rooms where 
needed.  
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Child of the Term Winners 

Spring 2024 

 
Nursery - Fatima J 

Red - Dominic 

Orange - Dominik 

Yellow - Timea 

Green - Gianna 

Blue - Gabriella 

Purple - Emily 

Silver - William 

Gold - John-James 

Diamond - Rawa 

Jade - Freddie 

Sapphire - Ali M  

Topaz - Zuzanna 

Opal - Carly 

Emerald - Liara 

Amethyst - Alfie 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

Taylor - Emerald 

McKenzie - Topaz 

Levi - Sapphire 

Oliver - Sapphire 

Amelia - Amethyst 

Freya N - Jade 

 

 
School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST 
be paid for in advance (KS2 only) if you are 

unable to credit the account you will need to 
provide a packed lunch for your child. 
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